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Poppy Appeal crafts at Abbotsleigh Care Home

Last week was all about the Poppy Appeal here at Abbotsleigh Care Home and we got busy with our residents making a

collection of lovely poppies to decorate our Home.

We had many discussions about both the first and second world wars, and we all felt a great deal of respect and thankfulness for the

heroic deeds of all who were involved or who gave their lives; some of our residents had lost family members and others friends.

We watched the Remembrance service on television together which was very moving.
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